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18th September 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am enclosing a very important letter from the Director of Public Health for 
Wirral, Julia Webster.  
 
This outlines the requirement from 21st September 2020 for all parents 
and carers to wear face coverings when dropping off and collecting their 
child from school.  
 
As explained in the letter this new requirement is due to the rise in coronavirus 
cases on the Wirral. 
 
Many thanks for your support with these protective measures.  
 
Kathryn Vernon 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


